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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

June 11, 2025 
 
 
Ma’am/Sir, 
 
We would like to inform you that the bidding process for the 25R00008 – Construction of 
Multipurpose Facilities, Siquijor Airport, Barangay Cang-alwang, Siquijor, Siquijor, originally 
scheduled to close on July 01, 2025, has been postponed. 
 
This postponement is necessary due to the ongoing revisions of project plans to ensure that 
the final design will appropriately address the actual site conditions and effectively meet the 
operational requirements of the facility. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest and participation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
RODNEY A. GUSTILO 
BAC Chairperson 

 


